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VIC KEITH KARUMBA’S 1ST PRINCIPAL   UPCOMING EVENTS 

 How exciting, we were honored with a visit from our 
school’s very first Principal, Vic Keith.  Students were 
enthralled when listening to some of the stories he 
shared on parade this week. Vic enjoyed his tour of 
the school and shared how he stepped out 20 paces 
from the tree and placed the first peg in the ground 50 
years ago. I look forward to hearing more of the good 
old days at our commemorative dinner Friday night 
6pm at the Suave Bar.  

We are all so eager and excited for our upcoming fete 
on Saturday 28th July starting at 10am. Whilst it is 
different from previous years, the P&C have planned 
many activities for children of all ages (and those 
young at heart) to enjoy.  Some of our students have 
been working hard preparing to perform their 
eisteddfod dance at the fete. I am anticipating an 
outstanding performance and wish them all the very 
best. I hope each and every one of you enjoy the 
festivities and most of all the time spent together.  

 I have been encouraging students in the use of their 
school diary. Please encourage them to bring it with 
them each day. It allows them to record results, 
provides a place for communication to staff and 
record daily homework. It is a valuable tool to assist 
students in time management, responsibility and 
planning. The office has a couple of spares if you still 
require one. 

Students will have library each Friday, if you would 
like your child to borrow a book, please ensure they 
have a library bag. 

After last week’s attendance drop, I thought it was 
timely to have a look at some of the long-term effects 
with missing a little bit of school on a regular basis. 

 

 

Enjoy a wonderful weekend, I hope to see all of your 
smiling faces at the fete! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 27th July 50th Dinner 6pm 

 28th July School Fete 10am 

 30th July Basketball 2:30-
3:30pm 

 1st August Garden Club 2:30-
3:30pm 

 2nd August Hockey 2:30-
3:30pm 

 6th August Basketball 2:30-
3:30pm 

 8th August Garden Club 2:30-
3:30pm 

 9-10th August Hockey visit 

 13-17th August Yr 4-6 camp 

 15th August Ann Mare visit 

 23rd August Book Character 
Parade 

 30th August Gulf 
Environmental Day in 
Croydon 

 12th September Prep Vision 
Screening 

 18-20th September Festival 
of Sport 

Principal’s message: 
by Mrs Nikki Schell 

Thank you to: 

- All of our volunteers coming forward to 
assist with the fete. I cannot possibly name 

everyone here, but the fete would not be 
able to function effectively without the 

enormous amount of hours people have 
donated. 

- Mandy for working with our keen dance 
students each week 

- P&C members & staff for working tirelessly 
on the fete  

- 

 
0 
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Congratulations to this week’s 
recipients:  
Principal’s Award: Shalom 
Student of the Week: Jason, James 
Sport Award: Warwick, Tyson, 
Keesha, Jason 
 
 
Gotcha Award: Bianca, Emmet 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Parents and Citizens 
(P&C) would like to invite 
you to attend a meeting and 
have your say.      

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

                                       

   

 

                                

 

REMINDER 

                           50th  dinner Friday 27th July 6pm 

Awards 

     P&C 

P&C meets the first 
Wednesday of the 
month at 4:30pm 
in the school 
library. 

      2018 OFFICE HOURS 
 
Monday       8.00am – 12 noon 
Tuesday      8.00am – 12 noon 
Wednesday 8.00am – 12 noon 
Thursday     8.00am – 12 noon 
Friday          8.00am – 12 noon     
 
Please contact Tracey in the 

office if you have any 

questions on 47476222. 

P&C Meeting: 
1st August 

4:30pm 

Fete 
28th July 
10 - 4pm 
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This week in P-2 we have happily settled back into our own classroom. The year 1s & 2s have begun to learn about the difference between a fact and 
an opinion. They are working hard in identifying these so that they are able to write an informational report about an Australian animal. The Preps are 
working on rhyming words and are doing a great job of coming up with different words that rhyme. We are particularly enjoying Wombat Stew and its 
great descriptive rhyming words such as gooey and chewy, munchy and crunchy.  

In Sport, this unit we are looking at how we can play together nicely and what makes a good sportsman. We are also examining why sport is fun and in 
particular what makes it fun. They have begun to think about why the things that we do are fun and what they could do to ensure that it stays fun for 
everyone. All the P-2 students are looking forward to the fete. I have already heard about lots of bikes/scooters being decorated for the bike dressing 
competition. I know that many of my students are very excited to be able to throw a sponge at the teacher and truthfully, I am getting a little bit 
nervous (some of them throw really well).  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a wonderful and busy week we have had. In English, the Year 3-4’s have been busy with reading and learning all about 
traditional stories. We have been reading the story: The tiger, the rabbit and Chung-Ho. The students are really enjoying reading 
these stories and thinking about why the author uses specific words to describe the characters. The Year 5-6’s have been starting 
to write about letters to the future, we have been thinking about what we would want to know about an unknown reader. From 
there, we have been writing paragraphs to answer these questions. An example is, “What is your class like?” and “What kind of 
technology do you use?” In math’s this week, we have had a lot of fun in practicing giving change when purchasing items.  

P-2 
by Miss Alice Lovett 

3-6 
by Miss Rachel Smith 
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          TERM 3 

Meal Deal $8.50:  

        03/08/18 
Wrap- Ham & salad, or ham 
& cheese or chicken& 
Salad/fruit/water 

Other items are also available 
to order – please see the menu 

 

 
ATTENDANCE 

OVERALL TERM 1:   94%  

OVERALL Term 1 91%  

TERM 3 GOAL:    95%  

Week 1:    84%  

Week 2 :   92%  

Week 3:     

Week 4:      

Week 5:       

Week 6:       

                      Week 7:    
 

                      Week 8:     

Week 9:       

Week 10:       

OVERALL TERM 3:   87%  

 

DISTRICT SPORT:  ATHLETICS 

From District Athletics on 17-19th July in Normanton, eligible student/s who have been selected for Regional Athletics,  
would attend Longreach on 18-19th August. Letters have been sent out seeking parental permission. Please return 
ASAP to the office to enable travel arrangements or replacement/s to be found. 

  Buzz on Behaviour:  
 

Focus of the week: Being Respectful & Responsible. 
Students have been working on recognising their 
own feelings and remaining calm in a variety of 
situations .   

  

If your child is absent, or going to be absent, please notify the school by filling in this form, calling 47476222 or email bsm@karumbass.eq.edu.au  

Student Name………………………………………..…………………….    Date/s absent…………………………………………………….. 

Reason:       sick            holiday                            other ………………………………………        Signed………………………………..................... 

Signed: ………………………                                        …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                           

Upcoming event! 
Monday 6th August: Friendship Day! 

SRC will be hosting a stall with some cards and small gifts 
you can give to a friend! 

 

 2018 IMPROVEMENTS continued… 

In 2018, a number of our facilities have been improved to not only make 
our school aesthetically pleasing, but to ensure the safety of students:  

 - stairs replaced, repaired and painted with non-slip paint 
- undercover area outside library repainted in non-slip paint 

- undercover batons replaced and painted 
- old concrete edging removed 
- old broken bubblers removed 

-old blackboards removed and wall carpet installed 
- LED lights placed into classrooms 

 

../../Communication/2018%20Tuckshop%20T3docx.pdf
mailto:bsm@karumbass.eq.edu.au

